
EXECUTIVE SESSION 
Tuesday, May 10, 2016 

The Starke County Board of Commissioners and the Starke County Council met in a combined 
Executive Session at 5:30 PM, in the office of the Starke County Annex Meeting Room, Knox, IN with 
Commissioners Kent Danford, Kathy Norem and Donald Binkley, Council Members Freddie Baker, 
Robert Sims, Brad Hazelton, Bryan Cavender and Pamela Stalbaum, Councilman Dave Pearman on the 
telephone, County Attorney, Martin Lucas and Auditor Katherine Chaffins present, and the following 
proceedings were held to-wit: 
The meeting was held to discuss the lease of real property by a governing body pursuant to IC 5-14-1.5-
6.1(b)(2)(D).  I can attest the only issue discussed at this meeting was in regard to the lease of real 
property by a governing body. 
The meeting adjourned at 6:30PM. 

__________________________________________  
Katherine Chaffins, Auditor of Starke County 




